

18 December 2023

Sent via email to:	
Dear ,	

## **REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION – RELEASE OF INFORMATION**

Thank you for your request for information held by the Queenstown Lakes District Council **(QLDC)**. On 20 November 2023 you requested the following information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 **(LGOIMA)**:

 Can we please get the <u>total investment</u> on Project Manawa to date? We understand its been in progress since at least 2014 - how much on lawyers, consultants, architects, business cases, engineers, planners etc?

## **QLDC** response

To address your request, we consulted our Finance team and they have provided the information in relation to the total investment on Project Manawa. This was then reviewed by the team involved in this project to ensure there aren't any withholding grounds. We have decided to release this information to you. Please see our response below:

Since 2014 total investment in the "one office" or CAB project is approximately \$500k. In addition, to approximately \$1.6 million (since 2014) on the wider "civic heart" or Project Manawa /Stanley Street site development plan and partnership arrangements with NTP.

Council trusts this response answers your request.

Kind Regards,



Official Information Advisor